
From: Michael M. Lerner  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 4:29 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Cc: Brian Child  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CPSC Agenda: March 29, 2022 re: Animal Welfare Advisory Committee Report 
 

I have been consulted but not yet formally retained to represent Brian 
Child, President of Reptilia.  My client received no notice of the March 
meeting of the Animal Welfare  
Advisory Committee nor was he given notice that the issue pending of 
interest to him would be considered at the March 29th meeting of the 
Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC). 
 
In order to acquaint myself with the pending matter and in order to 
properly represent my client, I ask that the agenda item for the 
upcoming meeting be deferred to the May meeting of the Committee. 
 
I ask that my client be granted delegation status at the upcoming 
meeting. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.  


